
 

   

  

  
August 24, 2020   

  
SCA Families, 

  
We hope that everyone is having a wonderful summer and getting a chance to relax a bit. We are 
looking forward to having all of our students back to school in class 5 days a week this fall on 
September 10th. We will be emailing out a schedule for attending optional drop-in days on September 
8th and 9th. 
  
We had previously sent out a copy of our Springs Christian Academy Back to School Plan in early 
July. We have made some adjustments, please read the plan here. Continue to check our website for 
additional information.  
  
Our current enrollment numbers allow us to follow provincial physical distancing protocols without 
wearing masks; if you feel for your child's and family's safety that you would like your child to wear a 
mask, even when physically distant, we respect your choice. It would be the responsibility of the 
parent/guardian to provide a mask. Please speak with your child about the importance of maintaining 
physical distance while at school. 
  
We want to remind you that staff and students who show any new cold or flu-like symptoms (cough, 
fever, sore throat, runny nose, muscle ache, headache, nausea, fatigue) will need to remain at home as 
stated by Manitoba Health. We encourage families to have a back-up plan in place in the event of 
illness. 
  
Our school theme this year is HOPE. We have chosen to focus on the following verses and encourage 
you to read them over with your family: 
  
Now may the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing that you may abound in hope by the 

power of the Holy Spirit.  
Romans 15:13 

But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will 
run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint. 

Isaiah 40:31 
  
We are excited as a school staff, to have our students back at school. We continue to speak health and 
wholeness over our entire SCA family body and encourage you to do the same. 
  
God Bless, 
  
Kim Fuller and Wesley Meyer 
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